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Vassar College acknowledges that it signed and returned to the U.S. Department of Education 
the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (“HEERF”) Certification and Agreement, and 
affirms that the institution used no less than 50 percent of the funds received under Section 
18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act, totaling $1,835,621, to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
to students. 
 
The institutional share of Vassar College’s CARES Act funding, in the amount of $917,782, was 
used to offset Recipient’s Institutional Costs to provide refunds to students for room and board as 
a result of significant changes to the delivery of instruction due to the coronavirus. 
 
Questions about this Institutional Fund Report can be directed to Gary F. Hohenberger, 
Associate VP, Foundation & Government Relations, and Director for Grants Development at        
gahohenberger@vassar.edu. 
 


